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Result of investigation into alleged voting anomalies at
Queensland Racing Limited

The Queensland Police Service has concluded its investigations into allegations of voting
anomalies at Queensland Racing Limited.

On November 5, 2008, a letter was written by the Honourable W J Carter QC to the
snourable Mr Andrew Fraser, Treasurer of Queensland and Minister responsible for
Racing, alleging misconduct by directors and officers of Queensland Racing Limited.

This letter was forwarded to the Commissioner of Police for investigation.

Members of the Queensland Police Service’s Fraud and Corporate Crimes Group
conducted an investigation into this allegation that was completed in December 2008,

The brief of evidence and investigation report was referred for independent assessment to
the Honourable Mr Tim Carmody SC who has agreed with the police findings.

The investigation found insufficient evidence to pursue charges against anyone involved.
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